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Stanislaus County Opioid Safety Awareness Summit  
 
The Stanislaus County Opioid Safety Coalition is hosting our county’s first Opioid 
Safety Awareness Summit Wednesday, March 27, 2019.  The summit goal is to 
increase knowledge of the dangers of prescription opioid misuse and abuse 
along with its connection to heroin addiction in our community.   
 
More than 500 stakeholders are expected to attend the daylong summit, entitled 
“Striving for Community Wellness,” which will feature local, state, and national 
experts, policy makers, advocates, clinicians and families. 
 
“The Opioid Safety Awareness Summit will focus on best practices and evidence-
based treatment approaches to the public health crisis that is affecting our 
community,” said Stanislaus County Public Health Officer Dr. Julie 
Vaishampayan. “This summit will convene partners committed to improving and 
saving lives, supporting families, and strengthening communities impacted by the 
opioid epidemic.” 
 
The summit will begin at 8:30 a.m. and continue until 4:30 p.m. at the Modesto 
Centre Plaza, 1000 L Street, Modesto, CA 95354.  
 
Visit https://stancountyrxsafety.org for additional information. 
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